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Outer Banks, NC Park rangers at the Cape Lookout National Seashore contacted the U.S. Marine
Corps after a civilian found a munition related item on the beach. EOD responded and identified the
item as a canister for a marine marker. The item did not present a hazard but was removed from the
area by EOD for proper disposal. Park Rangers reportedly shared photos on Facebook of the find.
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